
 

 
 
 

 
COUNCIL Decision on the Adoption of the Flood 

Protection and Drainage Bylaws 

 
Bay of Plenty Regional Council notifies its adoption of the 

Flood Protection and Drainage Bylaws 2020. 

The Bylaws will become operative from 1 February 2021. 

 

The documents relating to Council’s adoption can be viewed on the Regional Council website 

https://www.boprc.govt.nz/our-projects/flood-protection-and-drainage-bylaw-review and between 

8.30 am and 5 pm, Monday to Friday, at Bay of Plenty Regional Council offices at: 

 5 Quay Street, Whakatāne 

 Cnr Fenton and Pukaki St, Rotorua 

 1 Elizabeth St, Tauranga. 

To obtain a copy of the decision documents please contact Toni Briggs, Project Manager, by 

phone toll-free on 0800 884 880 or email toni.briggs@boprc.govt.nz. 

 

 

Fiona McTavish 
Chief Executive 
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